
 

 

Good afternoon everyone, 

 

Just to clarify that the homework set on Friday 10th January should be as follows: 

-home reading book - I understand from other colleagues that some of these books were not 

changed - apologies for this. This will be rectified this week. 

 

-English - this may constitute spelling, high frequency words (HFW) or consonant vowel consonant 

(CVC) - whatever has been assessed as being the most appropriate for your child based on their 

school work. The spelling test will be on the following Friday (as stipulated on the overview sheet). 

 

-Mathematics - times tables or number bonds etc. Please could I also have the mathematics back the 

following Friday. 

 

Please could reading books be returned in the usual fashion-ideally when you have read the text a 

couple/three times. . 

 

This is all paper based homework to try and avoid the pitfalls of technology. Should you experience 

any difficulties or issues, please let me know as soon as you are able so I will be able to offer my 

support. 

 

Kindest regards, 

Mr. Churchill 

 

 


